
    

   
 

April 27, 2022 
 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
Colin Macomber 
Final Gift USA, LLC Dba: Pine Rest Pet Cemetery 
2 Daniels Way 
Cranston, Rhode Island 
 
 
Dear Applicant:  

PERMIT TRANSMITTAL LETTER 
AIR STATE FACILITY PERMIT 
PINE REST PET CEMETERY  
PERMIT NO. 9-1468-00017 

 
 Enclosed is your permit which was issued in accordance with applicable provisions 
of the Environmental Conservation Law.  The permit is valid for only that project, activity 
or operation expressly authorized. 
 
 The DEC permit number and Program ID number, if applicable, should be retained 
for your records and should be referenced on all future correspondence and applications 
related to the permit.  If modifications are desired after permit issuance, you must submit 
the proposed revisions and receive written approval from the Permit Administrator prior 
to initiating any change.  If the Department determines that the modification represents a 
material change in the scope of the authorized project, activity, operation or permit 
conditions, you will be required to submit a new application for permit. 
 
 Please note the expiration date of the permit.  Applications for permit renewal 
should be made well in advance of the expiration date (minimum of 30 days) and 
submitted to the Regional Permit Administrator at the above address.  For SPDES, Solid 
Waste and Hazardous Waste, and Air Pollution Control Permits, renewals must be made 
at least 180 days prior to the expiration date. 
 
 PLEASE REVIEW ALL PERMIT CONDITIONS CAREFULLY.  IN PARTICULAR, 
IDENTIFY YOUR INITIAL RESPONSIBILITIES UNDER THIS PERMIT IN ORDER TO 
ASSURE TIMELY ACTION IF REQUIRED.  SINCE FAILURE TO COMPLY PRECISELY 
WITH PERMIT CONDITIONS MAY BE TREATED AS A VIOLATION OF THE 
ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION LAW, YOU ARE REQUESTED TO PROVIDE A 
COPY OF THE PERMIT TO THE PROJECT CONTRACTOR, FACILITY OPERATOR, 
AND OTHER PERSONS DIRECTLY RESPONSIBLE FOR PERMIT 
IMPLEMENTATION (IF ANY). 



   
 

   
 

 If you have any questions regarding the administrative processing of this permit or 
request for modification, please contact this office at the above address.  Technical 
questions relating to the specific conditions should be directed to Alan Zylinski of our 
Division of Air at 716/851-7130. 
 
 
      Respectfully, 

Lisa M Czechowicz 
      Deputy Regional Permit Administrator 
 
KPD:cmn 
 
ecc: Michael Emery, NYSDEC Division of Air  

 
 
 


